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FURTHER ANNOUNCEMENT ON UPGRADING OF IFERRET™ AT CHANGI AIRPORT  
 

 
 

The Directors of The Stratech Group (the “Group”) refers to the announcement made on 
20 April 2015 in relation to the contract secured by the Group to upgrade the iFerret™ 
intelligent Airfield/Runway Surveillance and Foreign Object & Debris (FOD) Detection 
System at Singapore Changi Airport. 
 
On 21 April 2015, the Company received an enquiry from SGX as follows : 
 
“Please disclose the value of the contract secured by the Company for the iFerret™ 
intelligent Airfield/Runway Surveillance and Foreign Object & Debris (FOD) Detection 
System at Singapore Changi Airport to be upgraded and the effects on the Company’s 
prospects to enable investors to evaluate its materiality.” 
 
Following the above enquiry, the Group wishes to further announce that pursuant to 
confidentiality reasons, it is not able to announce details of the contract, but estimates that 
barring unforeseen circumstances, subject to accounting treatment and final audit, the 
Group estimates that the project may contribute about S$1.7 million in the first half of the 
current financial year. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
 
Ms. Leong Sook Ching 
Company Secretary 
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